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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

ROYAL TEA PARTY 

 

Next week we will be celebrating our ‘Royally Good Time’ learning with a tea party in Reception.  

 

We will be baking scones to eat with jam and cream alongside cucumber sandwiches at our 

event.  

 

Please see the list of ingredients below and ensure that we have up to date allergy information 

for your child. 

 

Thank you,  

 

The Reception Team 

 

Scones:  

• self-raising flour 

• baking powder 

• butter 

• caster sugar 

• milk 

• vanilla extract 

• lemon juice 

• beaten egg 

• jam  

• whipped cream 

 

Cucumber sandwiches: 

• white bread 

• butter 

• cucumber  
 


